


 

 
 
 
 
June 14, 2013 
 
Elizabeth Ackerman, Acting Director 
Division of Economic Development & Energy Policy 
Board of Public Utilities 
44 S. Clinton Avenue 
Trenton, NJ 08625 
 
 
Dear Elizabeth – 
 
The Air Conditioning Contractors of America (ACCA) is supportive of the budget 
modifications and supports the decision of this funding update. Continual HPwES 
program “Rebates, Grants and Other Direct Incentives” budget line items help 
keep this beneficial program moving in a positive direction.  Creating a stable 
program only guarantees more participation from the contractors across the 
state. 
 
As an organization, we are happy to see that the programs finally having the 
ability to make adjustments on the fly to ensure successful programs are funded 
appropriately.   This is a great mechanism to have in place, helping to ensure the 
continued success of all programs. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Patrick Stewart 
Executive Director 
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